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The current mail-in voting process has proven to be an effective means for all eligible 

voters to cast their ballots. Contrary to republican talking points about waste, fraud, 

and abuse - the current process has not allowed ineligible or fraudulent ballots to be 

cast in volumes that would affect the outcome of our elections.  The proposed 

legislation would disenfranchise Oregonian's right to vote. Anyone with a functional 

brain cell knows that this is an attempt by the Republican party to control the process 

and manipulate the outcome. Please vote NO on this oppressive, selfish, irrational bill 

and all other proposed legislation rooted in the current adminstration's 

unconstitutional project 2025 agenda. 


